
 

 

SCHOOL GOVERNOR INTRODUCTION 

 

Peter Timson—Parent Governor 
My name is Peter Timson.  Me and my family moved to Telford in 2022. Me and my 
wife have two children with the eldest having started at the school in September 
2024 and a second a couple of years behind. In terms of work, since graduating 
in 2001 I have worked as a Civil Engineer delivering highway related infrastruc-
ture projects for local authorities as well as National Highways and HS2.  

 I believe that the experience children have at school is vital in laying the foun-
dation for their future, both with regards the education they get at school and 
the extra-curricular opportunities and experiences that schools can provide. I 
have been very impressed with the community that the school has created and 
am keen, in my first role as a Parent Governor to contribute to its continued 

success.  


